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Regarding discrimination and insulting treatment 

Campus Nyköping disclaims all forms of discrimination and insulting treatment. 
Everyone at school has the right to be treated as an individual based on their own 
conditions, and on the same terms. If situations of discrimination or insulting 
treatment occur, the school should always act. 

Adult education should be a safe and secure place where students and staff will 
evolve and feel safe. No one, neither student nor staff, shall ever be exposed to 
discrimination or insulting treatment and everyone should know who to turn to if it 
were to happen. 

Everyone studying or working at Campus Nyköping should know and have access 
to the action plan against discrimination and insulting treatment, which describes 
routines for preventive work against discrimination and insulting treatment, as well 
as routines for how to deal with suspected discrimination or insulting treatment. 

All action plans for Campus Nyköping, including the plan against discrimination 
and insulting treatment are available to students in the Moodle learning platform as 
well as at the information desk in Campus Nyköping. 

If you, as a student, experience discrimination, insulting treatment or insecurity, 
you should immediately contact your teacher or your principal. 

Turn to your teacher or principal if you have comments or suggestions regarding 
the action plan. 
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